
  
 

 

 

 

September 27, 2023 

 

Board Memo 120-2023: Mail Processing Facility Reviews and Service Talk Notices 

 

Executive Board, 

 

NAPS HQ has been informed of USPS intent to conduct Mail Processing Facility Reviews at five locations. 

Attached are service talk notices that will be provided to the employees at the five facilities mentioned below.   

 

- Trenton, NJ P&DC into Philadelphia P&DC 

 

- Provo, UT P&DC into Salt Lake City Auxiliary Service Facility 

 

- Greenville, SC P&DC into Charlotte LPC and Charlotte RPDC 

 

- South Suburban (Chicago), IL P&DC into Chicago South RPDC 

 

- Minneapolis, MN P&DC into St. Paul, MN P&DC 

 

 

Please share this information with your membership. 

 

Thank you, and be safe. 

 

 

NAPS Headquarters 

NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF POSTAL SUPERVISORS 
National Headquarters 

1727 KING STREET, SUITE 400 

ALEXANDRIA, VA 22314-2753 

(703) 836-9660 
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